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This letter is regarding case number 14-084lEL-SSO. * U L U 

I am highly opposed, as a tax payer, to the proposed bailout of inefficient coal plants. 1 

resent that we will be asked to cover costs for coal plants that are ineffective and are 

destructive to our environment. I would like to think that Ohio is a forward-thinking 

state that is looking for clean, efficient ways to produce renewable energy, rather than 

a backward state that is still pouring my tax dollars into old inefficient ways of 

producing energy. 

I encourage a denial of the rate increase to maintain an old, polluting technology. I hope 

that instead a more promising solution will be explored. One that is good for the 

people of Ohio and for our environment. 

Sincerely, 

Maggie Morrison 
126 W. N. College St. 
Yellow Springs, OH 45387 
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